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Undetectable firearms or ghost guns should absolutely be banned in Oregon. The 

second amendment is not absolute in any way shape or form. Firearms need to be 

tracked for public safety, which should be a priority above any right to own a firearm, 

let alone manufacture, import, offer for sale, or transfer “ghost guns” to anyone. 

Thank you for considering and banning these unnecessary unsafe violent weapons. 


